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NOTICE

Kalavati Gupta Hostel Reopens — Call for Applications

Fresh applications on plain paper or through email addressed to
ipc1924@gmail.com are invited from desirous students of the
College, for admission to the newly renovated Kalavati Gupta
Hostel.

The last date for receipt of applications is 29 September 2017
(30 September 2017 for email applications). ‘

The final list will be displayed on 03 October 2017.
Fees will be accepted online only, w.e.f. 03 October 2017.

For all other details check the College website and the Hostel
Prospectus posted there.
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